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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

To Whom it concerns:

Opposed to new leverage cap of 10:1.
Acting on ’Volker rule’ or re-introducing Glass-Stegal would make more sense.

But the government of the United States is in the pocket of Wall Street and is cynical and deeply corrupt. These purely
cosmetic changes that can only harm smaller market players are quite typical.

My opinion.

John Taylor
U.S. Citizen


